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Tuesday 27th September 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
Year 6 Secondary Transfer Meeting – new date 

 
 
As you are aware, due to our visit from Ofsted, we had to postpone our Secondary 

transfer meeting.   
 

This has now been rescheduled and will take place on Wednesday 5th October at 

3:45 in the Main Hall.  As before, we have invited representatives from our local 

schools.  We will take you through the application process and offer support and 

guidance, as well as letting you know key dates and what to expect. 
 

We do hope that you can join us. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Ms. Zenia McIntosh    Ms. Rachel Kelleher 
Acting Head of School    UKS2 Phase Leader 
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